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NIAGARA HISTORICAL SOCIETY & MUSEUM PRESENTS 

FAMOUS & INFAMOUS  
 

!ƴ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǝǾŜ ōƛƻƎǊŀǇƘȅ ŘƛǎŎǳǎǎƛƻƴ 
ƎǊƻǳǇ ŀōƻǳǘ ƘƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ ŬƎǳǊŜǎΦ  

 

Monday, January 28 at 2 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

REX WHISTLER 
ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜŘ ōȅ {ƘŜƛƭŀ Iƛƭƭ  

 

 

FREE ADMISSION  
Niagara Historical Museum 
43 Castlereagh Street 
905-468-3912 

Festival Theatre | 3 pm | $12 

JAN 5: The Wife 

JAN 12: BlacKkKlansman  

JAN 19: I Feel Pretty  

JAN 26: Green Book (TBC)  

FEB 2: Colette  



Niagara Pumphouse Arts Centre 
 

Pumphouse Instructors' Exhibition 
On display December 5, 2018 —March 31, 2019 
 

47 Ricardo Street | 905-468-5455  
Open Tues—Sun, 11 - 4 pm 
www.niagarapumphouse.ca 

RiverBrink Art Museum 
 

¶ Mary Prittie of Port Colborne: Paintings 

¶ Picturing Indians 

¶ Group of Seven Project: A portfolio of Prints 

¶ Suzor-Cote at RiverBrink 

 

116 Queenston St. |  905.262.4510  
Open Mon - Sat, 10 am to 5 pm  
www.riverbrink.org  

OTHER HISTORIC SITES OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 
  

Fort George National Historic Site—51 QueenΩs 
Parade | Open Weekends мн– п pm 
 

Fort Mississauga  | NOTL Golf Club grounds 
 

St. Mark’s Anglican Church | 41 Byron Street 

exhibitions  

Niagara Historical Society & Museum 
 

hǳǊ {ǘƻǊȅ chronicles the history of Niagara-on-
the-Lake from its earliest inhabitants to the  
present day.    
 

tŀƛƴǝƴƎ bƛŀƎŀǊŀ-ƻƴ-ǘƘŜ-[ŀƪŜ highlights the 
communityΩs landscapes and built heritage 
through artwork from the MuseumΩs and private 
collections. 
 

43 Castlereagh St. | 905.468.3912  
Open daily 1 to 5 pm 
www.niagarahistorical.museum 

tǊƻŘǳŎŜŘ ōȅ ǘƘŜ bƛŀƎŀǊŀ IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅ ϧ aǳǎŜǳƳ 

CƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ŀōƻǳǘ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀǧǊŀŎǝƻƴǎ ƛƴ bƛŀƎŀǊŀ-ƻƴ-ǘƘŜ-[ŀƪŜΣ Ǿƛǎƛǘ  
ǿǿǿΦƴƛŀƎŀǊŀƻƴǘƘŜƭŀƪŜΦŎƻƳ ƻǊ Ŏŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ bh¢[ /ƘŀƳōŜǊ ƻŦ /ƻƳƳŜǊŎŜ ŀǘ 
флрΦпсуΦмфрлΦ ¸ƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǿŜǊ ƭŜǾŜƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ /ƻǳǊǘ IƻǳǎŜ ƻƴ vǳŜŜƴ {ǘΦ 

bƛŀƎŀǊŀ 9ǇƘŜƳŜǊŀ /ƭǳō 
Tuesday, January 15 | 7 pm | Niagara Historical Society & Museum 

200-YEAR OLD NOTL LETTERS 

Richard Merritt will walk us through an amazing archive of letters recently  
donated to the Museum by the Claus family. Richard has studied this material  
at length and will relate its historical significance and relevance to our townΩs  
history. Our Museum is the leading repository for NOTL historical material  
and a gold mine for historical, genealogical and other researchers. 

Found any interesting books or other ephemera?  
Bring them along for our Show and Tell! 

43 Castlereagh Street 

http://www.niagarapumphouse.ca

